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We're looking for feedback!

Official NHS Charity (reg no. 1057902) for the Powys Teaching

Health Board. PTHB Charity was established to support PTHB
staff and patients and to improve the health and wellbeing of

Powys.

https://pthb.nhs.wales/about-us/our-charity/


We re looking for feedback!
As the Summer draws to a close, we hope you've had the chance to take a break and enjoy 
the sunshine. The Charity team has used the past few months to plan ahead and we have 
been studiously working with our stakeholders to build a new PTHB Charity strategy. Our 
goal is to ensure it reflects the expectations of our audiences (that's you) and we need 
your help to make sure we're on track. Head over to our new Sharepoint site (more on that 
below) to take a look at our ideas for the Charity over the next few years and have your 
say on what should be included.

There's lots to look forward to over the next month, including the wonderful Diolch Powys 
staff celebration event taking place on the 16th September. PTHB Charity is delighted to 
have been able to support the event with additional funding and we hope you've applied 
for an invite (if not you can do so here). We hope to see you there!

Abe Sampson

Charity Manager

https://nhswales365.sharepoint.com/sites/POW_comm_PTHB_Charity/SitePages/Let-us-know-what-you-think-of-our-new-strategy!.aspx
https://nhswales365.sharepoint.com/sites/POW_Intranet/SitePages/Staff-Celebration-Event-%E2%80%93-Diolch-Powys.aspx


ICJ - Books about living with cancer
Last year, our Charity partnered with the Improving the Cancer Journey in Powys 
programme (a collaboration between Macmillan, Powys County Council and Powys Teaching 
Health Board) to deliver extra support for residents who have been diagnosed with cancer.

The project saw the purchase of quality assured books about cancer itself and the 
experience of living with cancer for our residents. The guidance in the books will provide 
support for those who are diagnosed with cancer, their carers, families and friends. These 
books are housed at 18 different libraries across Powys and are currently available on 
request.

A recently published article in the  Abergavenny Chronicle highlighted the importance of 
these books and how they can be accessed.

More details about the ICJ in Powys programme and about how to access a holistic needs 
assessment following a cancer diagnosis can be found at: https://www.powysrpb.org/ 
icjpowys

Let us know if you've seen the books at your local library.



https://www.macmillan.org.uk/
https://www.powys.gov.uk/
https://www.abergavennychronicle.com/news/libraries-have-a-wealth-of-cancer-advice-books-559002
https://www.powysrpb.org/icjpowys


Liz Glyn-Jones stepped into the role of Research Midwife in 2021, which is a PTHB Charity

funded two-year part-time post for with the aim of helping to build research capacity and

capability within Powys.

She has been doing an excellent job in 
post and we are delighted to share her 
recently published article, Red flags for 
episiotomy in a midwife-led birth: 
Using co-production with midwives 
to capture clinical experience.

This article aims to study was to explore 
experienced midwives’ decision-making 
processes in their assessments for 
episiotomy during birth.



Find us on SharePoint
We are excited to announce that the Charity microsite is now live on SharePoint!

Our SharePoint site has been designed for all PTHB staff members and will let you keep up-

to-date with the latest funding opportunities, Charity news, and events.

If you require any information or have an enquiry regarding the Charity you should be able

to find everything you need on SharePoint.

https://nhswales365.sharepoint.com/sites/POW_comm_PTHB_Charity

To read the full article please click the 
link:

https://authors.elsevier.com/ 
c/1fXZX_gZQprtuk

https://nhswales365.sharepoint.com/sites/POW_comm_PTHB_Charity
https://authors.elsevier.com/c/1fXZX_gZQprtuk


Don't forget to stay in touch...
Follow the Charity through our social media channels:

Facebook  | Twitter

Never miss our newsletter again! You can now sign up to our monthly newsletter and we

will send you a copy as soon as it is published.

To sign up email PTHB.Charity@wales.nhs.uk

How to donate to PTHB Charity....

There are three ways that people can make a donation:

In person by calling in to the Administration Department of your local hospital.  If you

do this, you can give cash or a cheque and a member of staff will provide an official

receipt.

By posting a cheque to Powys Teaching Health Board Charitable Fund, Finance

Department, Bronllys Hospital, Bronllys, Brecon, Powys, LD3 0LY. All cheques should be

returned along with a completed donation form, which can be found on Powys Teaching

Health Board's website.

Donating online through the dedicated Just Giving Page or using the platform to

fundraise on our behalf.
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https://www.facebook.com/PTHBCharity/
https://twitter.com/pthbcharity
mailto:PTHB.Charity@wales.nhs.uk
https://pthb.nhs.wales/about-us/our-charity/
https://justgiving.com/pthbcharity
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